July 26, 2002

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

9300 East Hampton Drive

Capital Heights, MD  20743

RE:
WC Docket No. 02-189

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Enclosed please find the original of the Comments of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, and attachments, in WC Docket No. 02-189.  The comments and attachments were also filed electronically with the Commission today via the Electronic Filing Comment Filing System.

Sincerely,

Carole J. Washburn

Secretary

Enclosures

cc:  Attached Service List

